Roxanne Maher Ledyard Town Council;

Last night at the January 2025 meeting of the Ledyard RTC membership voted to endorse Mr. William Barnes, 1 Spruce Street, Ledyard Ct. to fill the remainder of the term previously held by Mr. Gary Paul on the Ledyard Town Council. Mr Barnes is a long time Ledyard resident and very active in the Historic District Commission. He has been very active in the up and down sawmill operation. His information is as follows

Mr. William Barnes
1 Spruce Street, Ledyard Ct 06339
(860)867-9102
williambarnes@comcast.net

Sharon Pealer Chair Ledyard RTC

Sharon Pealer

Lawrence Erhart Secretary Ledyard RTC